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Dear SLU colleagues: 
 
After a year-long common core invention process, which involved students, staff, and faculty 
from all colleges and schools on both our SLU and Madrid campuses, the 
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With university approval for this new Common Core by March 1, the UUCC will be able to move 
ahead with the next phase of our work, which is the operationalization and implementation of, 
first, a pilot year for some components of the core (2021-22) with a start date for all incoming 
students beginning no sooner than Fall 2022. 
 
The UUCC looks forward to sharing our core proposal with you all on October 1st.  
 
 

With best regards, 
 
 

Ellen Crowell 
Director of the University Core 

Associate professor of English 

Saint Louis University 

core@slu.edu 

 


